
Chocolate Fundraising

Dear parents and whānau,

This year our fundraising begins on Monday May 23. It will run for four weeks,
finishing on Friday 17 June. We will be selling bars of Cadbury chocolate.

This year students have the opportunity to fundraise towards their own camp costs.
Each box of chocolate sells for $60 which is brought into school and makes a profit of
$23 which will be placed directly towards your child’s camp contribution of $230.
Please note that should any student fundraise beyond the amount of $230, any
additional profit will be donated to another student in need.

Please note that in our Health lessons for the duration of the fundraising, the
health message that chocolate is a treat and not everyday food will be
emphasized.

Each participating student will be given a box of chocolate to sell. The money
received can be paid to Miss Sio and Mrs Clarke in the student foyer from 8.15
to 8.40 each morning. Students who wish to sell extra boxes must first have paid for
their previous box. They can then collect another box from Mrs Clarke’s office at
2.50pm each day.

The last day for issuing chocolates is Monday, June 13th. All money and unsold bars
need to be returned to school by 3 pm on Friday, June 17.

If you DO NOT want your child to participate in this fundraising event, please fill out
the form below and return to school.

Ngā mihi nui
Britannia Sio and Kelly Clarke
Deputy Principals

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

If you do not want your child to participate please complete the slip below and
return it to your Classroom Teacher.

Name of Student ……………………………………………...………

Room……………………… does not have permission to participate.

Signed…………………………………………………………….Parent/Guardian




